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     January 21, 1999

Debra Renner
Acting Secretary
Public Service Commission
State of New York
3 Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York   12223

Re:  Addendum No. 5 to PSC No. 88 Gas

Dear Acting Secretary Renner:

The enclosed addendum, issued by New York State Electric & Gas Corporation ("NYSEG"
or the "Company"), is transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service
Commission, State of New York.

Addendum No. 5 to PSC No. 88 Gas

Effective February 21, 1999.

The Addendum is being revised to include eight (8) new customers who have signed
Negotiated Transportation Gas Service Agreements with theCompany pursuant to Service Classification No.
7 to PSC No. 88 Gas.  Also, revisions have been made to customers who have renewed their agreements
with Company.

Questions regarding this filing should be addressed to me at (607) 762-5611.
   

Very truly yours,

/dls Steven R. Adams
Encls. Manager - Gas Pricing, Regulation & Strategy
Cy.: Lyle VanVranken, PSC
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